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General Electric Company

Nuclear Energy Products Div.

Wilmington Manufacturing Dept.

ATTN: Mr. A. L. Kaplan, Manager
Licensing & Compliance Audits

Castle Hayne Road

P. 0. Box 780

Wilmington, North Carolina 24401

Gentlemen:

License Condition 4.7 of Amencdment MPP-2 to License SMM-1097 was revised

on July 3, 1979 in response to your November 13, 1978 application for

amendment. Accompanying your application was an amendment fee of $3500..

In accordance with footnotes 1(d) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170,
we have reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review
of the subject application for amendment, and the actual review fee
is $532. We have notified our Office of the Controller to refund
$2968 to you.

Sincerely,
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William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management 3ranch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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